
From: Dianne Rickman <drickman@polknc.org> 
To: Clint Gorman <Clint.Gorman@buncombecounty.org> 
Sent: Wed, Jun 27, 2012 18:57:45 GMT+00:00 
Subject: Voters 

Clint Gorman, 
Buncombe County 
  
  
Clint, 
  
On Friday June 22, 2012 ,a lightening strike of an obsolete part caused our radio system to fail 
completely. 
Being the 911 Center for the County, a radio failure of any nature is quite urgent. Whitleys advised me 
that they thought Buncombe County may have spare parts. I asked them to make the request of 
Buncombe County for the parts.  
  
I cannot thankyou enough for this gift. We are back up and running.   
  
Dianne 
 
Dianne C. Rickman, Director 
Polk County E911 Communications 
POBox 308 
Columbus, NC 28722 
drickman@polknc.org 
828-894-0187(911 Center) 
828-894-8303(office) 
Fax: 828-894-6142 
 


